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December 9, 2024

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval of 2025 Appointments to the Transportation

Advisory Committee (TAC) and the Technical Coordinating

Committee (TCC) of the Cabarrus-Rowan Urban Area

Metropolitan Planning Organization (CRMPO)
DETAILS: 

Each year the North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) requires the CRMPO to supply a 
list of current TAC and TCC representatives along with their alternates. At present, Mayor Meredith Smith 
is the appointed member and Mayor ProTem Ashley Stewart serves as alternate to represent the Town of 
Landis on the TAC. Town Manager Michael Ambrose is currently serving as the TCC representative and 
there is no designated alternate.

Please consider approval of who will serve in 2025 as the Town of Landis designated appointees to the 
TAC (elected official only), as well as the TCC (staff) appointee and alternate.  The TAC and TCC 
appointees must be available to attend regular monthly meetings and also participate on regional 
transportation planning committees. Attendance at the meetings is critical to the success of the CRMPO 
planning efforts and to bring information back to their respective communities.

I make the recommendation to reappointment myself as representative and Chief of Police Matthew 

Geelen as alternate representative to the TCC.


